

Nate, Christy, Vera, & Emma Minion 757-905-0207 nate@light2labrador.com www.light2labrador.com

Sending Church Great Hope Baptist Church Pastor John Godfrey, Sr. 1401 Battlefield Blvd S Chesapeake, VA 23322

Missions Agency



P.O. Box 9215 Chattanooga, TN 37412 www.bimi.org December 2016

Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel,

We just returned home from our trip to St. John's. It is the largest city in our province of Newfoundland and Labrador. I was invited to preach in two churches there and in a pastor's fellowship meeting. It was a great blessing to get to know the pastors on the island and spend time with them.

So many wonderful things have happened this year! We praise God for His amazing working in so many areas of our lives. We finished up deputation, moved here to Labrador, partnered with the Dinsmore family to establish a church, saw a building given to the church, held a day camp, and saw God working in many situations and in people's lives.

We have one major prayer request this month. The building that was given to our church is in need of a new roof. We would like to replace the roof next spring. Our home church is planning to send us about two-thirds of the funds we need for the materials. Please pray with us that God would provide for the rest of the expense.

As always, we have been busy with ministry, outreach, and continuing work on the property. Please pray for us as we are working on some special outreaches during this Christmas season. Please pray that we would see a number of visitors for our Christmas program on Dec 18th. We trust that God will give each of you a wonderful Christmas season. May we keep in mind that Christmas begins with Christ!

For the Gospel and His glory,

Nate, Christy, Vera, and Emma Minion "To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond" 2 Corinthians 10:16

We are excited to say, a little present is on the way! Little Minion #3 is due June 2017!



